
Response: OIA2018.36 – Maurice812, request for information in regard to the future of DC class locomotives. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Maurice812 under the OIA you have asked for the current status of DC locomotives, their retirement dates, and future plans for the locomotives.


 
Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

In response;
The information as requested is attached.

Under s28(3) of the Act, you have the right to seek an investigation and review of this decision by way of complaint to the Ombudsman.  Refer to www.ombudsman.parliament.nz for more information.

